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     THE INSIDER 
 Learn, Play, And Grow Together 

 

Newsletter # 80 
October 2023 
 

❖ 2023 Annual General Meeting  
 
A reminder to attend the Pickleball Regina Annual General Meeting on Sunday, October 22nd, 
2023 at 2:00 p.m. at the Regina Hungarian Cultural and Social Club, 1925 McAra Street. 
The AGM is for all members - See details, documents and sign up to attend HERE. 
 

❖ Organized Play for Members  
 
The Fall Programs have started - see schedule and various program information HERE and go 
to GPN to RSVP. 
 
PRI will be hosting programs at Tuxedo Courts Nov 6 to Dec 15, during the QCPH shutdown 
(due to the Western Canadian Agribition). 
 
Registration and pre-payment 
for the 6 week programs are 
on SUG.  As some programs 
filled quickly, keep checking 
the SUG for updates. 
 
 
 

❖ Learn-to-Play for New Members  
 
Learn-to-Play will be taking a break during the QCPH shutdown - we plan to re-start in late 
December or early January. 
There are still spots available for Oct 18 and Oct 25 - click HERE to view and register. 
 

❖ Membership Renewal time is here 
 
October through December is renewal time for all Pickleball members across Canada.  Current 
2023 memberships all expire Dec 31, 2023. 
No need to wait - renew now and your new expiry date will be Dec 31, 2024.  All new joins and 
renewals as of Oct 1, 2023 will expire Dec 31, 2024.  Thanks to those who have already 
renewed for 2024. 
Log in to your account OR click join/renew at www.pickleballregina.ca OR email 
membership@pickleballregina.ca  to have your direct renewal link emailed to you 
 
 
 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080949AAAD2EA7F85-44725954-annual
https://secure.pickleballcanada.org/club/pickleball-regina-inc/1211/2023-fall-indoor-programs/4060/
https://www.globalpickleball.network/network/home/3789-qcph-players
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080949AAAD2EA7F85-44538239-tuxedo
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080949AAAD2EA7F85-44538239-tuxedo
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080949AAAD2EA7F85-2023
http://www.pickleballregina.ca/
mailto:membership@pickleballregina.ca
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❖ Christmas Celebration - Save the date!! 
 
The PRI Christmas party will be held Friday, Dec 8th at the Serbian Club, 2775 Avonhurst Drive. 
More details will be provided in the coming weeks. 
 

❖ New Court Development Update 
 

 
Construction continues on the new, twelve courts at Douglas Park. This new City of Regina 
facility is expected to be available by June 2024. 

 
❖ Pickleball Achieves Full Sport Status 

 
At the Myoflex 2023 Pickleball Canada National Championship, it was announced that pickleball 
in Saskatchewan has achieved full sports status. This is the result of the effort of numerous 
people to develop training, coaching, referees and major tournaments across the province. 
Saskatchewan joins Nova Scotia as the only provinces with this distinction in Canada. 
Congratulations to Pickleball Canada and Saskatchewan for your support to make this happen. 
Full sports status allows added help and resources through SaskSport. 

 
❖ Your 2022-2023 Board of Directors 

 
We thank the current Board of Directors for the commitment and many hours of service 
supporting the pickleball community in the Regina region! 
 
President – Randy Dove 
Vice-President – Steven Sagal 
Treasurer – Joyce Rieder 
Secretary – Colin McAllister 
Past President – Reg Lakness 
Directors – Donna Loran, Georgia Hearn, Marilyn Picard, Ray Greenwood and Wanda Saul 
 
 

Questions or comments: 
Let us know at admin@pickleballregina.ca 

 
“We gratefully acknowledge the support of our sponsors and funders! 

We could not succeed without their continued investment and ongoing support.” 
 

 

 

mailto:admin@pickleballregina.ca

